
 

 

 

 

 

OHE Lunchtime Seminar and Webinar 

 Professor Philip Clarke  

The University of Melbourne 

Health Economic Evaluation throughout the Ages 

21 September 2016 between 12:00-2:00pm 

Sir Alexander Fleming Room 

Southside, 7th Floor, 105 Victoria Street, London SW1E 6QT 

or via webinar. 

A buffet lunch will be available from 12:00 noon for those attending in person. The 

seminar will start promptly at 12.30 pm and finish promptly at 2.00 pm. 

 

This lecture will provide a broad overview of the development of economic methods for 

evaluating public health and medical interventions prior to the 1970s. It will be divided 

into three sections: 

 Early contributions primarily from the United States, such as the work of Chapin 

and Sydenstricker to evaluate public health interventions prior to World War II.  

 Development of economic evaluation during and after World War II, with an 

emphasis on the development of methods both by the military and by public 

health researchers such Klarman and Mushkin.    

 Proposals for the evaluation of pharmaceuticals and other aspects of the NHS in 

the United Kingdom that arose from the late 1950s.   

In addition to providing a review of the key contributions to health economic thought, 

the lecture will try to identify commonalities in the problems faced and in the methods of 

evaluation employed.  It will end with a list of five classic papers that all health 

economists should read so they can appreciate the history of their discipline. 

Prof Philip Clarke heads the Health Economics Unit, in the Centre for Health Policy at 

University of Melbourne, Australia. He has been involved in the economic evaluation of 

many large diabetes studies including UKPDS, FIELD and ADVANCE. His broader health 

economic research interests include developing methods to value the benefits of 

improving access to health care, health inequalities, the use of simulation models in 

health economic evaluation and ways to improve collection of health economic data. His 

contribution to health economics has recently been recognised when he became a Fellow 

of the Australian Academy of Social Sciences. 
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If you would like to attend this seminar please reply to Kerry Sheppard 

(ksheppard@ohe.org). We will be piloting the use of webinar facilities at this seminar, so 

please specify whether you wish to join in person or via webinar.  Details of the webinar 

will be sent out closer to the date, registration will be required to access the webinar 

portal. 

If you are unable to attend but think that a colleague might like to, please pass on this 

letter to them. 

Yours faithfully 

 

  

Adrian Towse 

Director 

  

 


